
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I, Kim Dudley, am available to be contacted regarding Write-In Declaration on August 29, 
2025, between the hours of 4:30 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.  I may be reached by phone at 
435.503.0039 during that time. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Dudley 

Administrative Specialist/Clerk 


